Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Perpetua
Resources' Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Public participation is a huge part
of the permitting process and | appreciate the opportunity to share my thoughts, especially because
the Stibnite Gold Project will leave conditions at the site better than they are today.

| support the preferred alternative because it will help minimize the impacts of mine traffic and
reduce the risk of accidents and spills. According to the SDEIS, less than 10 miles of the Burntlog
Route is within a half mile of a waterway compared to 27 miles on Johnson Creek. The Johnson
Creek Route would put our community and fish at greater risk if there was ever an accident or spill
while Perpetua was traveling to site. | want to keep traffic as far away from rivers, streams and
creeks as possible.

For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with the 2021 Modified Mine Plan for
the Stibnite Gold Project as it is important to all Idahoans. After more than 12 years of scientific
analysis by the company and six years of regulatory review that the project, we should not have to
wait much longer to recognize the project's benefits.

Rick Jacobs



